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13th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Final information for Solent Shanty Sing events 

Thank you for signing up your child to sing at one or both of these events. The children are very 

excited and looking forward to sharing their songs with you. 

Information for West Quay event Friday 16th June 

 Please aim to arrive at 4pm.  The performance area is in the photo below. The children will be 
performing in front of the old city walls opposite restaurants called “The Real Greek”, “Los 
Iguanas” and “Red Dog Saloon.” 

 Children from Year 2 should see Mrs Lebourne to register and they will then be shown where to 
sit. Children from Years 3 - 6 should see Miss Harvey. 

 Parents will be asked to sit on the steps in front of the performance space after dropping off 
their child. 

 All children should wear school uniform. 

 A reminder that you are responsible for your child at all times. If they have a medical condition, 
(nut allergy, asthma etc.) please ensure that you have their medication (Epipens, inhalers) as we 
will not be bringing the equipment stored in school. 

 If your child brings any food or drink, they need to leave it with their parent during the 
performance. 

 We are expecting this event to finish at approximately 5pm. Schools will be dismissed a class at a 
time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Performance area at West Quay Walls 

http://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/


                                                     
 
 

 

Information for St James Park event Saturday 24th June 

 Please aim to arrive at 11am. The performance area will be on and in front of the stage set up in 
St James Park. 

 Children from Year 2 should see Mrs Nice to register and they will then be shown where to sit. 
Children from Years 3 - 6 should see Mrs Lewis and Mrs Woods. 

 Parents will be asked to stand in the audience area, once they have dropped off their child. 

 Children DO NOT need to wear school uniform but should have suncream on if it is sunny. No 
hats please as we are hoping to provide everyone with a cap. 

 A reminder that you are responsible for your child at all times. If they have a medical condition, 
(nut allergy, asthma etc.) please ensure that you have their medication (Epipens, inhalers) as we 
will not be bringing the equipment stored in school. 

 If your child brings any food or drink, they need to leave it with their parent during the 
performance. 

 We are expecting this event to finish at approximately 11.45am. Schools will be dismissed a class 
at a time. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A. Thompsett (Music Teacher) 
 

 


